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Dear Customers, suppliers and community neighbors,

On March 16th, 2020, the President of the United States issued updated Coronavirus Guidance for America.
This guidance states that: “If you work in a critical infrastructure industry, as defined by the Department of Homeland
Security, ... you have a special responsibility to maintain your normal work schedule. The Department of Homeland
Security, through its Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency (CISA), provides strategic guidance,
promotes a national unity of effort, and coordinates the overall federal effort to ensure the security and
resilience of our nation's critical infrastructure.

On March 19, 2020, CISA listed ESSENTIAL CRITICAL INFRASTRUCTURE WORKERS DURING COVID-19
RESPONSE to help state and local officials as they work to protect their communities, while ensuring continuity
of functions critical to public health and safety, as well as economic and national security.

Quantum Devices, Inc. specifically falls under the critical manufacturing sector, sub category of electric motor
manufacturing. But from a wider perspective, our optical encoders and custom photo detectors are used in
multiple critical infrastructure segments. We have been contacted by numerous customers from multiple
segments, including the Defense and Medical Industrial Sectors, that our continuation of manufacturing is
critical for them and in turn for the nation’s security and resilience.

Quantum Devices takes our employees health and safety very seriously and have put many measures into
place to ensure the safest possible work environment.

Suppliers of Quantum Devices, Inc., we expect that your company is likewise part of the Essential Critical
Infrastructure Workforce recognized by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security per the CISA guidance. We
ask if your company is planning to close and interrupt our supply chain that you provide the following
information: 1.your closure and recovery plans and 2. if alternative sources are available.

If you have any questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

Glenn Ignatius
President
glennig@quantumdev.com
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